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End of the Year Travels 
As 2019 came to a close, we saw an increase in our travels for 
meetings. We have visited churches and conferences in Maryland, 
Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Delaware, Virginia, West Virginia, and 
South Carolina. As you may remember from our last prayer letter, 
we are really thankful to the Lord for replacing our car with a 
better vehicle as our mileage ramps up. 

Church Pioneering Conference

Matt, Colleen & Aiden 

Current support level:    
31%
Contact: 
MKDundon@gmail.com
(215)-391-2001 (Text only)
(240)-766-3840 (Home/VP)
Sending Church:  
Hampshire View Baptist Deaf 
Church — 360 Ednor Rd, 
Silver Spring, MD 20905 — 
(301) 476-0466 
www.hvbdc.com
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At  the  beginning  of  December,  we  went  to  the  Church 
Pioneering Conference in Northern NJ, just outside of New York 
City.  It  is  an  annual  conference  that  raises  money  for  church 
planters in the Northeast. As my turn came up, I presented our 
ministry of planting a deaf church in Philadelphia and it was a 
new concept to most of the people in the crowd. Whenever I get 
the chance to share God’s Word, more often than not, most of 
the audience has never seen a deaf pastor, let alone heard of a 

deaf church. The more I travel on deputation, the more it strikes me to see how prevalent this is. During 
the conference, a considerable sum of money was raised that is enough to be equivalent to 4% of my 
support for the next five years, which should be about long enough until my next furlough! This will get 
factored into my support in the next prayer letter as the money comes in. This certainly brings us closer 
to moving to the field! Praise the Lord!

Saved in Deputation!
In  November,  we  visited  a  deaf  church  in 
South Carolina and during the invitation after 
I  preached,  two  deaf  souls  became  saved!  I 
was  very  thrilled after  seeing that.  Again,  in 
December  I  was  invited  to  preach  at  my 
sending church,  as my schedule was winding 
down around Christmas, and one lady became 
saved, whom my wife led to the Lord! Seeing 
those salvation decisions really reinforces our 
goal to set up another deaf church. 

Support Increase
Since our last prayer letter, our support went 
up from 27% to 31%! Praise the Lord!

Prayer Requests
• For our support to increase.

• For more meetings in 2020. The beginning 
and the end of the year are full but Spring and 
Summer are still mostly unscheduled.

Thank you!!!

Mission Board: 
World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions
2069 County Line Rd
P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440
www.wwntbm.com


